
September 24, 2018

Dear Friend of C.E. Byrd High School,

Since the establishment of the C.E. Byrd Foundation in 2009, the Foundation has raised close 
to $500,000 to further the tradition of academic excellence at C.E. Byrd High School, acting as 
an “academic booster club.” Your generous contributions have paid for AP Scholarships, teacher 
professional development, AP and CLEP tests reimbursement, specific programming such as art, 
drama, robotics and library improvements. Last year we purchased one hundred laptops and three 
laptop carts. With the funds raised, we continue to upgrade technology and replace aging technology. 
Many smaller wants and needs of teachers are also funded each year through your giving.

As you can see, each year important educational and technological needs, that otherwise would 
go unfunded, are met thanks to individuals like you who want to see C.E. Byrd remain a shining 
beacon, attracting the brightest students in Caddo Parish. Offering current technology is an 
important recruiting tool in attracting exceptional students. Whether you are a parent of a current 
or previous student, an alumnus, or someone who simply recognizes the important role C.E. Byrd 
plays in the educational fabric of our community, we are asking for your support. Your gift will allow 
the Foundation to strengthen the academic excellence that has become synonymous with C.E. Byrd 
High School.

Please support the Foundation at your earliest opportunity by either completing the enclosed donor 
card or by making a gift through PayPal or credit card online at www.cebyrdfoundation.org. Please 
note that your tax-deductible donation of any amount to the C.E. Byrd Foundation will be 
invested in academic instruction during the current school year. Gifts may be made in honor or 
in memory of a family member, a favorite teacher, administrator, classmate, or any special person you 
wish to acknowledge. Also, consider any matching funds offered by employers and other associates. 
We welcome donations at any time, as there will always be needs to address, but early donations make 
it much easier for the Foundation and Mr. Badgley to budget and meet the needs of our Jackets.

New and exciting this year… AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support the 
Foundation every time you shop at Amazon, at no cost to you. Simply log on to smile.amazon.com 
and select the “C E Byrd Foundation” (space between C and E & no periods behind the C and 
E) as your charity of choice. The entire shopping experience and prices are the same, and almost all 
products on amazon.com are available on Amazon Smile. The bonus is that Amazon donates 0.5% 
of the price to the C.E. Byrd Foundation. After registering, every time you shop, log on to smile.
amazon.com and the Byrd Foundation will automatically be listed as your charity. It is so easy to 
shop for yourself and contribute to the Foundation at the same time!

On behalf of the Foundation Board, the students, the faculty, and the administration of the City of 
Byrd, thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Michele Hardtner
Michele Hardtner
President, C.E. Byrd Foundation
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The mission of the Byrd 
Foundation is to provide annual 
financial support for the school’s 
academic and physical needs 
allowing the tradition of excellence 
at C.E. Byrd High School to 
continue to exist every year, for 
every student.
www.cebyrdfoundation.org
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Dear Friend of C.E. Byrd High School,

The C.E. Byrd Foundation was established in 2009 and acts as an “academic booster club.”  
The Foundation has raised close to $700,000 to further the tradition of academic excellence 
at C.E. Byrd High School.  Your generous contributions have paid for the brand new, state 
of the art  Anatomage Table, Organic Chemistry Lab, the BioXLab, the Hydroponic Farm 
Program, AP Scholarships, AP and CLEP test fees, technology upgrades, extra textbooks, 
and approved teacher requests. 

As you can see, each year, important educational and technological needs that otherwise 
would go unfunded are met thanks to individuals like you who want to see C.E. Byrd 
continue to play a leading role in the educational foundation of our community. Offering 
current technology and STEM education (Science, Technology, Engineering, and 
Mathematics) attracts the brightest and most exceptional students in Caddo Parish. 

Whether you are a parent of a current or previous student, a former student, or someone who 
simply recognizes the key role C.E. Byrd plays in the educational fabric of our community, 
we are asking for your support.   Your gift will strengthen the academic excellence that has 
become synonymous with C.E. Byrd High School.

NEW FOR 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR!  This year, with your tax-deductible donation, 
we will provide funds in areas of testing support, AP textbook support, science supplies to 
complement our labs, math calculators, and printers. These new supplies will equip students 
with the resources needed to provide them with the finest education available.  Students 
will benefit greatly when applying for colleges, for college scholarships, and/or for job 
opportunities upon graduating from high school.

Please support the Foundation at your earliest opportunity by either completing the enclosed 
donor card or making a gift through PayPal online at www.cebyrdfoundation.com.  Please 
note that your tax-deductible donation of any amount to the C.E. Byrd Foundation will 
be invested in academic instruction during the current school year.  Gifts may be made in 
honor or in memory of a family member, a favorite teacher, an administrator, a classmate, 
or any special person you wish to acknowledge.  Also, consider any matching funds offered 
by employers or other associates.  We welcome donations at any time, as there will always be 
needs to address; however, early donations make it much easier for the Foundation and Mr. 
Badgley to budget and meet the needs of our Jackets. 

On behalf of the Foundation Board, the students, the faculty, and the administration of the 
City of Byrd, thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Lindsay Smith

President, C.E. Byrd Foundation


